
  
  
  

  
  

Dear Virtual Parents,  
 
This year, all students, both in person and virtual students, are being asked to complete state testing – in person! For 
this, we will be asking all virtual students to return to the building to complete two days of testing.   

  
3rd Grade Virtual* 
Monday, May 3:  8:30-2:30.  AND Monday, May 10: 8:30-2:30.  
Pick Up and Drop off in the front drive.   
All Covid Protocols Followed. Uniform not required.  
Lunch Provided  
After testing treat and free T-shirt! 
 
4th Grade Virtual* 
Tuesday, May 4:  8:30-2:30.  AND Tuesday, May 11: 8:30-2:30.  
Pick Up and Drop off in the front drive.   
All Covid Protocols Followed. Uniform not required.  
Lunch Provided  
After testing treat and free T-shirt! 
 
5th Grade Virtual* 
Wednesday, May 5:  8:30-2:30.  AND Wednesday, May 12: 8:30-2:30.  
Pick Up and Drop off in the front drive.   
All Covid Protocols Followed. Uniform not required.  
Lunch Provided  
After testing treat and free t-shirt! 
 
As a special thank you, all students who complete the required testing days will be entered into a drawing. 
Prizes include: 

• A Nintendo game system 
• A bike 
• Various gift cards 
• A 901 Cup 
• Various trinkets (fidget spinners, etc.) 

 
This test is critical to ensuring the correct placement for all students. We appreciate your cooperation with 
this matter.  
 
Pete Johnson, Principal 
 
*students requiring accommodations (on an ILP, IEP, or 504) will be tested alongside in-person students on a 
different schedule. Please see your case manager for details.  


